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June 1, 1965 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.D. #2, Box 298, 
WALNUTPORT, Pennsylvania, 18088 
U.S.A. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

I would like to thank you for your interest in CHYM and for your 
remarks concerning our signal. This letter will serve as our 

confirmation that you were monitoring CHYM as stated in your letter 
of the 24th. 

Our transmitter is 10 KW and at present is radiating in a pattern 
favouring the north and has a very tight cut-off in southerly directions. 

Once again my thanks. 

Yours very truly, 

KITCHENER-WATERLOO 
BROADCASTING CO. LTD. 

c-ttet.se-2 ) 
A. Davis, 

/eb Director of Engineering. 


